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Life was meant for good friends and great adventures! 

Dear Heritage Club Members: 

Happy New Year 2021!!  

We are certainly looking forward to what this year will bring. 

 On our bucket list this year: 

Good health 

New Digital Banking  March 2nd  

Fellowship 

and Travel!! 

We want what is best for you and KVSB is implementing new technology 

for your banking needs. Our new digital banking will be amazing. If you 

are not ready for the digital world we have other services to offer such 

as Teleserv  phone banking with 24x7 access.  Please reach out to me if 

you would like more information. 

I have missed our time together; I enjoy doing the drive- thru events 

and seeing those of you that can make it. I know that in the branches 

Kylie and Paula have enjoyed these events too. We are planning to contin-

ue our drive- thru events until we are able to get together in person!!  

We hope to get back to travel soon. 2020 was a game of wait and see and 

the beginning of 2021 will be much the same. I do have some travel in our 

newsletter and you are welcome to put your name on the list. Please note: 

these trips are subject to change or cancellation at any time depending 

on the status of the virus, vaccinations and travel industry. Thank you 

for your understanding!  

Cheers to 2021!  

Lisa Thompson  

KVSB Heritage Club Director  
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Do you have a collection you want to show 
off? Let us know! Contact Sara or Lisa 
about getting it displayed it our lobby! 

-

-

- -

A Fraud Alert  on a transaction can 
be triggered for a number of different 
reasons.  

The fraud dept. will send a text 
message first to the cell phone 
number on file. (see example left)  

If no response after 15 minutes, a 
phone call will be made.  

the Fraud Prevention Department at 
Kaw Valley State bank calling for 

 

They will NOT ask to verify debit 
card number or social security 
number.  

They WILL verify the zip code tied 
to the debit card.  

Kids 0-

displayed in the Wamego KVSB lobby. All participants receive a 

prize and are entered to win the grand prize!  

For more information contact Sara or Lisa  

We are updating our digital banking services! After Mar. 2nd, you will be able to login to our 
mobile app with a fingerprint, facial recognition, or a PIN. Make sure we have the correct email 

& phone number on file to ensure a smooth transition to our new digital banking.  

-

 
 

 
 

 
    -  



October Winner: Marcia Fox  
Nov. Winner (St. Marys): Terry Wilson 

Nov. Winner (Wamego): Rebecca Arthington 
December Winner: Peggy Miller 

Marcia, Terry, Rebecca, & 
Peggy did not participate 
in the drive-thru events. 
The pot has been raised 

to $25. 

 

January - February 2021  Page 2 Page 7 

Gingerbread Drive-Thru events. 
 

Like our Facebook page to see more pictures from our 
events and trips! 

In our last newsletter, we hid a total of 57 Christmas trees: page one had 5, 
pages two & three had 38, pages four & five had 8, pages six & seven had 5, and 

the back page had 1. 
 

Nov./Dec. Winners: Helen Poppe, Roland Miller, Sue Gordon, Callie Hildebrand, 
Susan & Steven Bechard, Doug & Mary Wietharn, Phyllis & Lyle Berges, LaVon 
Rosell, Vesta Varga, Pat Henley, Phyllis Ladner, Ann Barthuly, James & Marilyn 

Shortt, Shirley Bozone, Lauranell Stewart, Lois Sauer, and Marla Schlegel 
 

~ Winners, look for a pre-punched (5 punches) card in the mail. We can 
consolidate multiple cards as requested.~ 

 

Cupid has lost his arrows! Count all of the arrows in this issue and call Sara, 

correct, you get three free punches on your card! We will be hiding a new image 
to find in every issue, so keep your eyes open!  

Enjoy the ability to easily send or receive money person-to-person or account-
to-account through our online banking epay$ feature. No extra fees! Money 
can post to the receiving account as soon as the next business day. Contact 

KVSB for more information and help getting set up.   

 
 

 
 

 

-
-
 

Our online banking is getting an upgrade on Mar. 2nd!  

If you need help getting set up with the new system, 

please call and make an appointment with Customer 

Service. We will assist you in getting logged in for 

the first time and make sure you have everything you 

need at your fingertips! 



JANUARY  
 

Jan. 1: New Years Day 

Jan. 18: Martin Luther King Jr. Day 

FEBRUARY 

 

 

Feb. 14: Happy Valentines Day! 
 
Feb. 15:  

MARCH 
 

Mar. 17:  
 

APRIL 

 

 

Apr. 4: Happy Easter  
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